
-----Original Message----- 
From: Tee Jones [mailto:lajones83@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 10:38 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Comp Plan 
 
I would like to request that the draft plan be amended to define neighborhoods by their 
association boundaries and that the existing role of the neighborhood associations not only be 
retained but expanded. 
 
Thank You, 
 
LaTawnya Jones Portland native and local home owner 
6141 NE 9th ave Portland OR, 97211 


